DEAR MRS. BRICKER,



Vincent DiPalo @ Class of 2020

Vincent is going to attend Fairfield University for nursing, he will also row for the men's team. I really can not adequately express to you gratitude, to you and to his superior Catholic Education from St. William's. Vincent has used his story in several essays for scholarships. His story of resetting his life from public school to St. William's. Having prayer and a spiritual connection made all the difference. When he was looking at colleges his first priority was continuing with Catholic studies. He is ranked 63/394 in his graduating class, I have you and your teachers to thank for providing him with a foundation. I will give you a hug when I see you, I hope to see you soon. Sincerely,

Jennifer DiPalo

We Are St. William's